EACP Committee

Rose Butihi <RoseMB46@hotmail.com>

From:
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 9:26 PM
To: EACP Committee

Aloha Maui County Council or to whom it may concern:

My name is Rose Crichton and | am in support of the bill to prohibit commercial activity at Hanakao‘o beach park (a.k.a
"Canoe Beach"). | am in support of this proposed bill because of my personal experiences and upbringing within
Hanaka'o'o beach park. I'd like to see commercial businesses continue their "businesses" else where.



